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A	statement	from	the	Government	of	Yukon	regarding	the	Supreme	Court	of	Canada	decision	to
hear	the	Peel	regional	land	use	planning	court	case

WHITEHORSE—While	continuing	to	have	this	matter	in	the	courts	is	not	the	Yukon	government’s	preferred	approach,	we
are	hopeful	that	the	Supreme	Court	of	Canada	can	provide	clarity	and	certainty	to	questions	about	how	Yukon’s	regional
land	use	planning	process	should	work	and	can	make	it	clear	that	public	government	has	the	final	say	over	public	land.

We	remain	committed	to	enhancing	our	government-to-government	relationships	and	building	positive,	productive
partnerships	with	First	Nations	for	the	benefit	of	all	Yukoners,	based	upon	the	implementation	of	the	Self-Government	and
Final	Agreements.

On	several	occasions,	both	publicly	and	through	direct	communication,	our	government	has	sought	to	work	with	First
Nations	to	settle	this	matter	outside	the	courts.	We	remain	open	to	those	discussions.

The	prohibition	on	mineral	staking	and	oil	and	gas	development	in	the	Peel	Watershed	remains	in	place	until	January	1,
2018,	which	we	hope	will	provide	enough	time	for	the	case	to	be	heard.
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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